Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Brenda Supasatit <BSupasatit@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2021 4:28 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL]

Dear Washinton Utilities and Transportation Commission,
| am not sure if this is the right place to lodge a concern regarding having available energy reserves should a

disaster hit? If not, perhaps you could direct me to the right place. Our nation was watching as Texas and
other states were short on power due to unexpected weather. | want to make sure Washington is not in that

situation.
Thank you,

Brenda Supasatit



